
                       
 
 
 
 
 

Please join Dean Pearl Sullivan  
on the first floor atrium in Engineering 6 to thank 

WB Family Foundation  
for its generous contribution to Waterloo Engineering 
and officially unveil the sign renaming the space to 

The Woodbridge Group Atrium.   
 

Thursday, April 11, 2013 
 

at 11:00 a.m. 
 
 

Refreshments will be served. 
 
 
 
 


